PUB-NLH-454
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Further to PUB-NLH-450, please provide the dates by which the identified critical
spares for each of the Holyrood generation station, the gas turbines and hydro

generation facilities will have been actually acquired by Hydro.

Please see Hydro's response to PUB-NLH-452. For critical spares not currently in
stock, Hydro is continuing to evaluate those spares that it believes should be kept in
stock and such evaluation is planned to be finalized by the end of November 2014,
as previously indicated in Hydro's October 15, 2014 update to its report entitled
Additional Reporting to the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities Related to
Generation Availability. With respect to any critical spares which Hydro determines
require Board approval, Hydro will file (as was recently done with the application
for critical spares at the Holyrood Generation Station filed on November 4, 2014)

the necessary application(s) when that determination is made.



